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Dear Sietarians:

It is my pleasure to welcome you to our 21st annual conference. The theme is “Intercultural
Communication and Social Responsibility.” We hope that this conference will provide you with
many opportunities to meet and interact with a diverse range of people.

SIETAR Japan is dedicated to promoting and facilitating intercultural education, training,
and research through professional interchange, and this conference is our largest annual opportunity
for members to meet for this purpose.

On the first day, a panel discussion, a joint program by SIETAR Japan and the Society of
Sino-Japanese Intercultural Communication is offered. On the second day, a keynote speech by
Professor Iwao Taka of Reitaku University and Director of the Reitaku University Business Ethics
and Compliance Research Center, a renowned scholar in the Business Ethics field, will be given.

Other offerings include: a panel discussion, a presentation (workshop) by one of our SIGs, 31
presentations in English or Japanese, and 11 workshops.

The conference schedule has been designed to include coffee breaks and mealtimes to
provide an opportunity for you to connect with old friends and make new acquaintances. We hope
you find this event to be a time of learning, professional networking, and personal renewal. We are
very grateful to the Conference Committee co-chaired by Eriko Machi, Vice President of SIETAR
Japan, and Kyoko Yashiro, past President of SIETAR Japan and former Vice President of SIETAR
Japan, for all their preparations and hard work to ensure a stimulating and enjoyable experience for
us all.

Yuko Iwata, President, SIETAR Japan



